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RESOLUTIONS

SIXTY- EIGHTH ANNUAL MEETING

April 7-9, 2002

Whereas the Southeastern Section of the American Society for Engineering Education has enjoyed the gracious and generous hospitality of The University of Florida during its sixty-seventh annual meeting, and
Whereas the members of the Section wish to acknowledge with grateful appreciation the efforts of those responsible for the hospitality and outstanding arrangements that contributed to the success and fellowship of the meeting.

Therefore let it be resolved

First, that we express our appreciation to The University of Florida, the host institution, and to Charles Young, President, and Pramod P. Khargonekar, Dean, College of Engineering, and

Second, that we express our appreciation to Scott Peek of The College of Engineering, The University of Florida and to the Alachua County Tourism Department for their generous financial support, and

Third, that we express our particular appreciation to the host coordinator Fazil Najafi, Department of Civil and Coastal Engineering, and

Fourth, that we express our sincere gratitude to Rebecca Johnson and her staff at the Department of Continuing Education for their guidance in organizing the conference, and

Fifth, that we thank Michael Woo, the Program Chair, for the excellent technical program he assembled and we thank the officers of the divisions and units within the Southeastern Section who participated in planning the program and conducting peer reviews of the submitted papers, and the members who agreed to serve as moderators, and

Sixth, that we thank Dr. Timothy J. Anderson, Professor and Chair of Chemical Engineering, University of Florida, for the outstanding keynote speech, and

Seventh, that we express our appreciation for presenting outstanding workshops from Barbara Olds for " Developing Assessment Tools”, Eric Sheppard for “How To Write A Proposal To NSF”, and Chetan Sandar and P.K. Raju for “Using Case Studies In Engineering Design”, and

Eighth, that we recognize the outstanding efforts for the past four years of the Editor of the Proceedings, James K. Nelson, Jr. of Clemson University Department of Civil Engineering, and of Ms. Rachel Huey of Clemson University Department of Civil Engineering in preparing the Proceedings in CD-ROM format, and

Ninth, that we express our appreciation for the outstanding efforts and enthusiasm for the past four years of Ms. Rachel C. Huey, Clemson University Department of Civil Engineering, for maintaining the ASEE Southeastern Section web site, and

TENTH, that we express our appreciation to the curators of the Florida Museum of Natural History for allowing us to use the museum for a most interesting venue for our awards banquet, and

ELEVENTH, that we express our appreciation to Danielle Marden and Rachel Diamond for their assistance in coordinating the hotel accommodations, meals and refreshments enjoyed during breaks, and

Be it further resolved that a copy of these resolutions be included in the Minutes, and that the Secretary be instructed to transmit copies to the persons concerned.

Respectfully submitted by Thomas R. Dion, The Citadel, Past-President of the Section 




